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TO :    PARENTS and CARERS 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

Health and Wellbeing Curriculum 

I write to you with regard to part of our Health and Wellbeing Curriculum. Health and wellbeing, like Literacy and Numeracy, is a core subject taught from nursery through to secondary school. Lessons range from physical wellbeing, becoming a good citizen, making healthy choices and looking after each other. An important area of health and wellbeing is also about relationships, being aware of our body and an awareness of how to keep safe. 

In the past a programme called SHRE was delivered. This was known as Sexual Health and Relationships Education. This was a national programme and was delivered as part of health and wellbeing. 

The updated resources being used in Scotland is referred to as RSHP. Cadder Primary School have been using these resources for over a year now. This is a national teaching and learning resource for Relationships, Sexual Health and Parenthood (RSHP) education. 

All lessons have been carefully designed to be age appropriate and have resources carefully researched over time to cater for each age group. 

I attach information sheets for you to read that gives an overview of the themes taught during each level. These are referred to as Early level (Nursery to P1), First level (P2, P3 and P4) and Second level (P5, P6 and P7). The overview gives details of the themes taught over the period of time, but not the specific lessons that are part of the resource. If you wish more detail please look at the website which can be found on https://rshp.scot Please note that information sheets in a variety of languages can also be found on this website. These information sheets can also be found on the school website. There is also a video you may be interested to watch, https://vimeo.com/361994410 

The RSHP curriculum has been in place for some years and is part of the Scotland’s Curriculum for Excellence. It is designed to help protect children and young people from harm and supports them to understand that friendships and personal relationships should be healthy, happy and safe. It was our intention to deliver these lessons as part of the Health and Wellbeing Curriculum from March 2022. 
The school delivered a workshop in 2021 to share information. Please use this link to watch the workshop as the information shared at that time is the same for this year. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/cadderprimaryschool/health-and-wellbeing/ 
This takes you to the video which can be found on our school website. 
As always, we are happy to answer any further questions if you wish to call. We note that some pupils may be withdrawn from these lessons for religious reasons. Our recommendation is that all children take part in the lessons as these are age appropriate and delivered with sensitivity and careful consideration.  

Please take the time to read the attached literature and explore the website. There is a lot of information in both.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. M. Baker,
Head Teacher
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